Martinigue, Kristin

From: Bridgeville Community Center <bridgevillenews@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 07, 2021 3:07 PM

To: Martinique, Kristin

Subject: Fw: Speed Tables on Kneeland Rd, Bridgeville

Kristin,

This is the letter of support from CAL Fire.
Attila

Bridgeville Community Center

----- Forwarded Message -----

From: Lee, BO@CALFIRE <bo.lee@fire.ca.gov>

To: Bridgeville Community Center <bridgevillenews@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021, 12:57:42 PM PDT

Subject: Re: Speed Tables on Kneeland Rd, Bridgeville

Good afternoon Attila,

We support improving the installation of the speed tables to benefit the community and increasing school
safety.

Thank you.

Respectfully,

Bo Lee

Battalion Chief

CAL FIRE

Humboldt-Del Norte Unit
707-499-2244

From: Bridgeville Community Center <bridgevillenews@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2021 4:11 PM

To: Lee, BO@CALFIRE <Bo.Lee@fire.ca.gov>

Subject: Speed Tables on Kneeland Rd, Bridgeville

Warning: this message is from an external user and should be treated with caution.

Dear Bo Lee,
I am writing to you to ask for a letter of support. We are required to contact emergency services to get a letter of support

for the installation of speed tables by the Bridgeville School on Kneeland Rd. We had mailed a letter to the Bridgeville
address. Hopefully we have the correct person who can help us.
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